

Department of Social Ca

R

Rheynn Kiarail y Theay



TIAIQ TET

Tel no 01624 814167 Email; claire.cummins@gov.im

ROBINSON'S FRESH FOODS BALLAPADDAG COOIL ROAD BRADDAN ISLE OF MAN IM4 2AF

9<sup>th</sup> December 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to thank you for your kind contribution to our Christmas Fair which was held on Saturday  $7^{th}$  December. The fair was a tremendous success and we raised £1,406.00 for our Amenity Fund. The money raised enables us to provide a variety of activities and outings for our residents' throughout the year, especially during the festive season, including the residents' parties, their annual Christmas party lunch at the Harbour Bistro and Christmas gifts.

Je Raustron

Yours sincerely

Claire Cummins Resource Centre Manager